
 
                                                                                                                                                     

Friday, December 17, 2021 

MEMO: 
Regarding: TENANT DINING ROOM AND SNACK BAR 

Distribution: ALL HCH TENANTS 

From: Dawn Serrick 

 
Dear Tenants, 

 

Due to the rapid increase of cases of COVID-19, please be advised that the following changes will be taking 

place, effective Monday, December 20th. 

 

 

Tenant Dining Room 

 

As of Monday, December 20th, the tenant dining room will be closed. Meals will be delivered to tenant apartments.      

 

Snack Bar 

 

As of Monday, December 20th, tenants will no longer to be able to sit at the tables and chairs at the snack bar. The 

snack bar will remain open, but purchased items must be taken back to tenant apartments for eating/drinking.  

 

Anyone who has ordered a meal for Christmas Day will have that meal delivered to their apartment.  

 

 

We sincerely hope that these changes will only be required as a short, temporary measure.  But we must do 

everything we can to protect tenants and staff during this very uncertain and challenging time. 

 

Thanks for your understanding.  

 

 

 

Dawn Serrick   

Director of Tenant Care 

905-463-7002 ext. 5263 

dawnse@hch.ca 

mailto:dawnse@hch.ca

